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This update has come from the Tudor Ward Team but is prevalent to the whole of the 
Metropolitan Police. 
 
We wish you all a very Happy Christmas and hope we all have a brilliant 2018!! 
 
A good news story from Tudor and Coombe Hill Ward officers. On Wednesday 6th 
December both wards responded to an audible alarm on Warren Road. Once the premises 
was located we carried out a search of the house and found a suspect inside. Both wards 
worked together to arrest this suspect for Burglary and to preserve evidence.  
 
Over the last month (November 8th – December 8th 2017) the Tudor Ward area has seen a 
decrease in burglaries. This is brilliant news in the run up to Christmas! 
 
The Tudor Ward has had Five (5) Burglary offences this month. This is down by three (3) 
offences from the previous month. 
 
However we can all do a bit more to try and reduce the number of burglary offences for this 
month, especially at Christmas time when people leave houses unattended for longer periods.  
 
WHAT THEY TARGET: 
 
• Address’s that are left insecure 
• Address’s that look empty 
• Address’s that have poor security features 
 
WHAT YOU CAN DO: 
 
• Always leave your address locked and secure 
• Install Security features (CCTV etc.) 
• Hide valuables in hard to find places 
• Keep a log of serial/frame numbers 
• Report any suspicious activity (101/999) 
 
RECENT BURGLARY OFFENCES 
 
RICHMOND ROAD 
 
Date: 13/11/2017  
Time: 16:30 – 17:00 
 
Unknown suspect/s attempted to gain entry through the kitchen window. Tool marks were found 
on the window frame but entry was not gained into the address. 
 
 
 



HOLLYBUSH ROAD 
 
Date: 13/11/2017 
Time: 08:30 – 17:30  
 
Unknown suspect/s have broken the kitchen door handle however no access to the property was 
gained. 
 
 
 
UPPER PARK ROAD 
 
Date: 12 – 13/11/2017 
Time: 00:01 – 06:50 
 
Unknown suspect/s broke into the property and carried out a search of the address.  
 
WOODCOTE CLOSE 
 
Date: 22/11/2017 
Time: 16:30  
 
A suspect has entered an unlocked garage and stolen tool from within 
 
CHESTNUT ROAD 
 
Date: 23 – 26/11/2017 
Time: 18:30 – 16:30 
 
Unknown suspect/s has smashed a window at the rear of the property and carried out a search of 
the address. 
 
 
MET POLICE WEBSITE 
I’d advise residents to utilise the Met website, put your postcode in and see Tudor Wards crime 
stats and great crime prevention. The images below are snapshots from the website: 
 
CLICK HERE TO FIND OUR WEBSITE >>> Met Police Website - Tudor 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
(Ward map with heat map 
Burglary Crimes for Nov 17) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.met.police.uk/your-area/kingston/tudor/?tab=Overview


 
Please read the crime prevention advice below and for more tips 
Please click on the following link: 
 
https://www.met.police.uk/crime-prevention 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Crime prevention advice 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.met.police.uk/crime-prevention

